

FINSTALL FIRST SCHOOL



Carnforth Road BROMSGROVE Worcestershire B60 2HS

Tel: 01527 872938

E-mail office@finstallfirst.co.uk Web Site www.finstallfirst.co.uk

HEADTEACHER: Mr Stuart Evans We care, we share, we learn and achieve

30th January 2018

Dear Parents

On Thursday 15th February we will be having a pirate party day, please could you send your child to school dressed in a pirate costume or something from under the sea e.g.: mermaid or be creative! We will be having a visit from a real pirate from a company called Tempus Fugit. During the week before we will be preparing for our party during our Literacy and Numeracy sessions.

Please make sure your child has suitable shoes for using the outside area.

Many Thanks

Reception





